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Subject: Request for Extension 

"Andrew Buchan" <abuchan @ painahawaii.com> 

Mr. Gaines, 

Attached please find our request for an extension to the deadline for 
answering the questions sent by you in January. 

Regards, 

Andrew Buchan 

Andrew Buchan 

Pa'ina Hawaii 

POBOX 30542 Tel: 808-834-0496 

Honolulu, HI 96744 Fax:808-834-0578 

abuchan @ painahawaii.com <mailto:mabuchan @ painahawaii.com> 
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Anthony Gaines 
Sr. Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 760 1 1-4005 

RE: Docket No. 030-36974 

Mr. Gaines, 

On behalf of Pa’ina Hawaii, I would like to request a two week extension to the deadline to 
answer the questions you sent to us by fax on January 25‘h, 2006. The answers to some of the 
questions will require further time to develop. 

Currently, we have the answers to your questions rcgarding emergency procedure outlines, per our 
phone conversation, we will send those answers in when the all the questions are answered. 

Regards, 

Andrew E. Buchan 
RSO/Production Manager 




